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March 18, 2024 
 
 
 
Please be advised that there will be roadworks taking place on Bedwell Bay 
Road from Wednesday, March 20 to Tuesday, March 26, 2024, 
approximately. 
 
Flaggers will be on scene to manage traffic and roadworks will be 
conducted between 9am and 3pm. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur during this time. Please be 
patient and follow directions for your safety and the safety of others. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Stewart Novak 
Public Works & Emergency  
  Preparedness Coordinator 
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